Dear Colleagues

We’ve been developing ​the NHS GG&C COPD Digital Service in our ‘DYNAMIC’ project over the last 3 years. This initiative has been co-designed with patients and a range of clinicians. The service is supported from within the COPD hospital and community respiratory teams, with an aim of enhancing support for COPD self-management. 

We’re now scaling up provision of the COPD digital service, as part of our COVID-19 service recovery-reorientation plan.

Key points: -

       As part of the funded service scale-up, any patient who has COPD and smartphone/tablet/computer access can now register to be setup in the service at the website support.nhscopd.scot

       The website content and attached introduction blog gives some more information about how the service works. 

       Patients who are known to the secondary care teams will be receiving SMS and letter invites over the coming weeks.

       We’ll be arranging to get some of the patient business cards issued to all primary care teams, and further supplies of these are available.

       The service will be evolving, and a range of additional innovations and academic evaluations ​are planned, including carefully developing AI-based proactive care ​models.

       Expanding use of this exemplar digital service is part of MCN strategy to address respiratory healthcare priorities

 

Please get in touch – christopher.carlin@ggc.scot.nhs.uk - if there’s any observations or questions about this. 
We’re expecting that some FAQs will emerge, and it might be that arranging some respiratory practitioner meetings anon will be helpful.   
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